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SPANAIR REMOVES FUEL SURCHARGES ON DOMESTIC ROUTES 

 

 
Palma de Mallorca, 27th January 2009. Spanair, the second airline in the Spanish 
market and the first out of Barcelona, has decided to remove the fuel surcharges on its 
domestic flights as from tomorrow, January 28, because of the lower oil price. 
 
With this initiative Spanair offers the market improved transparency in its price politics to 
the benefit of the clients.  
 
Spanair 

Spanair was founded in 1986 and since April 2003 it has been part of the Star Alliance, a global 
network of the world's largest and most prestigious airlines. 
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